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Sequoyah Regional Library System has announced that construction of the Hickory Flat Public 
Library Renovation and Expansion project, which broke ground in January of 2023, is currently 
scheduled to be completed in early 2024.“The next steps include framing, exterior walls, and 
windows,” says Angela Cortellino, Executive Director of SRLS. “With the work that has been 
completed in the past few weeks, the building is really starting to take shape.”A majority of the site 
work has been completed, including utility lines and new building pads that will extend the square 
footage of the building for expanded youth, programming, and teen spaces. 
The finished renovation will include an addition of 7,800 square feet to the building. With an expanded 
and renovated library facility, the SRLS community will have more space for books and technology; 
larger areas for programs, meetings, collaboration, and creation; and additional seating for study and 
quiet reading. The Hickory Flat Public Library building will be closed to the public for the entirety of 
the construction. During the construction, community members can still access SRLS programs and 
services by visiting any of the neighboring libraries in Cherokee, Pickens, and Gilmer counties. 
Designed by CAS Architecture, the Hickory Flat Library Renovation and Expansion construction is 
being completed by Hollandsworth Construction. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


